PC Committee

From: Donald Johnson <Burderop@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 3:50 PM
To: PC Committee

Subject: Save Keawakapu

Please no zoning changes and no reserved parking on public land. Parking is already at a premium in this area.

We do not need another high rise hotel built on our beautiful Keawakapu coast fronting on our pristine beach. Parking
can already be a problem on some days at the beach and a large hotel will only turn our paradise into another Waikiki!!
Please don’t make this an eventuality.  Don Johnson. Owner at Maui Hill Resort

Sent from my iPhone



